Kane County School District (Kanab, UT)

Kane County School District will replace a coal-fired boiler in a 91,744 square foot public high school located in Kanab, Utah. Kanab High School is the last school in the district with a coil-fired boiler. High-efficiency rooftop HVAC will provide cooling to classrooms which have not had air conditioning. Additionally, these upgrades will provide an increased volume for clean air exchange, reducing carbon dioxide emissions in the classroom and improving students' health. The controls for HVAC will be upgraded so only occupied classrooms receive heating or cooling. In addition, more summer school, club, athletic events and community education courses will be offered because of the addition of HVAC. The school and community will host meetings and events in comfort.

Community Benefits

Kane County School District provides Work-Based Learning opportunities, through community-business partnerships, for students interested in specific career pathways.

The construction of the project will be conducted through competitive RFP bidding processes. Kane County School District will develop a weighted scoring rubric system to give additional preference percentages to minority business owners, women-owned businesses, and veteran-owned businesses for contractor supplies. Additionally, the district will advertise position openings on the Utah Workforce Services website, where employees facing systemic barriers will be given a percentage preference during the interview process.

Team Members	
Naylor Wentworth Lund ArchitectsHughes General Construction	
Total Funds Requested	\$ 5,700,000
Proposed Cost Share (%)	\$ 300,000 (5%)
Number of Buildings	1

